MMS Friday Notes

Karolyn Dahlstrom

Good afternoon families,

It was so nice to see many of you in person for our first two Open Houses. Many of you have not seen the
building or met the staff in person, and the feedback we received was wonderful. We were excited to meet you
and see you in the classrooms! We truly appreciate you taking the time to come meet us and see the community
we have at MMS!

There are only a few notes today, but please read through them for some information:

. 7th grade Open House is on Tuesday, Sept. 20t from 6-8pm.

e Students will take their first Aimsweb assessment on Thursday 9/22. Students should bring headphones to
school — airpods sometimes do not pair well with Aimsweb and regular headphones are preferred.

e Late buses will begin on Tuesday, Sept. 27t and Thursday, Sept. 29t We will not have late buses on Sept

28t due to a staff meeting. Late buses will run Mondays-Thursdays. As a reminder, only students staying for
a club or extra help should be in the building. All students should be taking a late bus, being picked up, or
walking once they are dismissed.

e After-school clubs can be found here: MMS Clubs — Clubs will begin on the dates listed.

e ATTENTION, ATTENTION!!!! The MMS Musical will be announced SOON!
Who: All MMS students in grades 6-8
Where: MMS Auditorium
When: 2:30-3:30 on Thursday, September 29th

Why: Because being part of a Musical is AMAZING!!! Meet new friends, be part of the team, help with stage
crew, sing, dance, or act on stage!

e MPA Notes:


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-W5nwGHSZgnv-6Wik6qW8g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlBfmXP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xWGxVcm1GVjhYZUhYTmlORzZYSUxMVm5DVHF1b1NrOWZWTXMzS2hjN212VS9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjIRfGJGP9dc4zUhRhc2lsdmV5QGRhcmllbnBzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER FOR MMS DIRECTORY 9/18

The final day to verify your information and purchase your directory is Sunday, 9/18. Please note: even if you are
not purchasing a directory, you must update and verify your family information every new school year. This year
you can also add in your child's color team. Thank you to everyone for your time and help with this effort.

Click here to get started!

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend!
Karolyn

Karolyn Dahlstrom (Rodriguez), Ed.D
Principal
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KDahlstrom(@darienps.org
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Twitter: @DrKDahlstrom
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